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Emergency Responses: 
The Monmouth Fire Department utilizes fire reporting software approved by the United States 
Fire Administration and the Office of the Illinois State Fire Marshal.  This software records fire 
department responses in over 90 categories to track fire department emergency response 
statistics.  This information is used by the department to support decision-making for fire 
response planning.  Tracking response data with approved software is also required for fire 
departments receiving Federal and State grant dollars. 
 

June Incidents 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Total Number of Incidents Year to Date: 787 
 

Total Number of Distinct Incident Types Year to Date: 53 
 



 
Staff Training: 
Firefighter training for June included the topics of fire behavior and ventilation.  All of the fire 
department staff reviewed the information and discussed how fire moves through a structure 
and the effect that ventilation has on the fire.  Ventilating a structure during a fire can help the 
firefighters who are inside fighting the fire, but the ventilation has to be coordinated with the 
fire attack crew.  Ventilation can involve things like breaking windows, cutting holes in the roof, 
or setting up fans.   
 
Captain Cozadd attended a National Incident Management System (NIMS) class at the 
Galesburg Fire Department.  The NIMS Incident Command class provides training to emergency 
responders who may respond to a large scale incident and be a part of an incident command, 
unified command, area command, or emergency operations center.   
 
Each shift participated in a tabletop exercise and discussion that involved a large scale event in 
Monmouth.  Each phase of the incident was discussed and the staff was able to provide insights 
and ideas to improve the department’s preparedness and response.   
 
All of the MFD Staff toured the new Emergency Department at Holy Family Medical Center to 
be more familiar with the layout in case of a fire alarm or when transporting patients to the 
hospital.   
 
Non-Emergency Activities: 
During one of the periods of excessive heat, MFD again held an event at West Park for children 
to cool off and have fun running through the water.  MFD attached a large nozzle to the 
hydrant near West Park and allowed kids to play.  This event is well attended and the fire 
department receives many compliments for holding the event each year.   
 
Monmouth Firefighters attended the Police Department’s “Cops and Bobbers” event at Citizens 
Lake and assisted with helping the children while they fished.   
 
Each shift participated in the ½ Way to Freezing for Food event that was held at Save-A-Lot 
Grocery Store.   
 
Apparatus and Equipment Related Items: 
All of the MFD apparatus were serviced including oil/filter changes, lubrication, and any other 
preventative maintenance recommended by the mechanics.   
 
All of the fire department’s self-contained breathing apparatus (SCBA) were flow tested and the 
air fill station used to fill the SCBA air bottles was serviced.  This service is done annually to test 
for any issues and prolong the service life of the units.   
 
Other:   
Assistant Chief Spears attended a 911 Board meeting and Chief Rexroat attended a MABAS 
Executive Board Meeting.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Casey Rexroat, Fire Chief 
 




